
 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
The National Association of the Deaf (NAD) congratulates the National Technical Institute for the 
Deaf on its 50th anniversary! This is an amazing milestone representing an amazing advancement 
for the deaf and hard of hearing community. 
 
NTID has made possible quality education and top-notch employment to five decades of deaf and 
hard of hearing graduates. In today’s fast-paced technological world, NTID has given these 
graduates a fighting chance to compete for jobs and promotions. NTID has also been a place for 
highly trained deaf and hard of hearing professionals to shine as professors, researchers, staff, 
technicians, administrators, and deans.  
 
The NAD is grateful to NTID for being a pillar of higher education excellence that elevates the deaf 
and hard of hearing community, and wishes NTID much success in the decades to come. 
 
 
With great appreciation, 

 
 
Melissa Draganac-Hawk  Howard A. Rosenblum 
Board President   Chief Executive Officer 

 


